
i am writing to voice my concerns at the intention to delist the land on Lamborough 
hill (between Wootton & Abingdon - opposite Matthews Way) from Green Belt. 
 
The views across to Boars Hill are magnificent and it would be a absolute disaster to 
block these views 
The traffic on the road between Wootton and Abingdon is already terrible - 
particularly at rush hours - and the extra traffic would make access from Matthews 
Way and Home Close near impossible 
There are other sites in the area which could be used to make up the 200 houses - if 
indeed these prove to be needed 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Adrian Cantwell 
28 Home Close 
Wootton 
OX136DD 

 




